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The Official Newsletter of Division 23 

A Note from Your 

Lieutenant Governor 

Dear Division 23 Key Clubbers, 
 

 I can’t believe we are already this far 

into the school year!  Even though it 

seems to be flying past, remember to 

just take everything one day at a time.  

Don’t get too stressed!  Especially for 

you seniors who are applying to colleges 

and scholarships, trying to balance 

school with life, and staying busy with 

all of your extracurricular activities, this 

is probably the busiest time of your life.  

However, we must all stay true to our 

duties and do our best to make this 

community and our world a better 

place.  Don’t be afraid to ask for help; 

the only way we learn is by asking 

questions.  You have many resources 

and people around you, such as 

advisers, fellow members/officers, and 

me.   

 Please remember that 

communication is key.  When I send 

out e-mails or update the websites, let 

me know what you think!   

 I wish each and every one of you 

good luck with these next few busy 

months, and I look forward to meeting 

all of you when I visit your clubs. ☺ 
 

Sincerely in service, 
 

Alexis Taitel        
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Attention all members…you can be 

involved in your clubs’ activities 

too!  There are plenty of ways for 

you to contribute, such as coming 

up with project ideas, taking 

photos at events, writing articles, 

providing food for meetings, 

helping with icebreakers, inviting 

special guests to meetings, and 

helping with Kiwanis family 

relations.  Just communicate with 

your officers about what you are 

planning, and don’t be afraid to 

ask for help!  Key Club is meant to 

spread leadership, so get involved! 

Project Ideas 
 

• At your next meeting, have members, 

officers, and advisers spend some time 

decorating fabric dolls for sick, hospitalized 

children.  Simply go online or into a craft 

store, and you can buy plain white fabric 

dolls.  Then, you and your members can use 

fabric markers, ribbons, and anything else 

you can think of to decorate them.  When 

you are finished, bring the dolls to a local 

hospital (Renown is a Kiwanis affiliate), and 

the pediatrics ward will be more than happy 

to accept the gifts. 

• Now through December 31, 2009, Yoplait 

(the yogurt company) will be accepting 

mailed donations of pink yogurt lids.  “For 

every pink lid you send in by December 31, 

2009, Yoplait will donate 10 cents to Susan 

G. Komen for the Cure, up to $1.5 million.  

And we guarantee a donation of at least 

$500,000.”  For more information, visit 

www.yoplait.com/slsl.  Set up some kind of 

collection box at your school or in the main 

office, and at the end of December, send the 

clean lids to this address: 
 

Save Lids to Save Lives 

P.O. Box 420704 

El Paso, TX 88542-0704 

Survey Creator: 
{ Surveys are a great way to get 

members involved in your club’s 

activities, and they are very easy to 

create.  Simply visit 

www.surveymonkey.com to get 

started!  Remember to publicize too! 



    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Monthly Web Tip 

• Would you like to brush up on 

your knowledge of world 

geography and give water to the 

hungry at the same time?  Then 

visit www.freepoverty.com to quiz 

yourself, and for every correct 

answer, the website will donate 10 

cups of clean water to thirsty 

people throughout the world. 

Upcoming Deadlines: 
 

{ November 1: Early Bird Dues 

Deadline 

{ November 1: Articles & Photo 

Submissions Deadline 

{ November 5: MRF Deadline 

{ December 1: Regular Dues 

Deadline 

Calendar:  
 

{ Special Olympics Bowling: 

{ Who: They need 75 volunteers per day 

{ What: Volunteers are needed to work 

in the following areas: lane supervising, 

lunch, athlete escorting, awards 

{ When: Saturday, October 31, and 

Sunday, November 1, 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 

p.m., 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

{ Where: National Bowling Stadium, 300 

N. Center St. in Reno 

{ CONTACT ME BY OCT. 15!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

{ Grizz Fall Fest 

{ Who: Galena HS Key Club, Kiwanis, 

Circle K, and all members in D23/45 

{ What: A fall festival event including a 

“Safe Trick-or-Treat Street,” carnival 

games, a bounce house, a dunk tank, 

and a costume contest! 

{ When: Saturday, October 31from 10 

a.m. to 9 p.m. 

{ Where: Galena High School, 3600 

Butch Cassidy Way in Reno  

{ Why: To raise money for the Galena 

HS Key Club and their upcoming 

projects, including UNICEF. 

Alexis Taitel 
D23 Lieutenant Governor 

Cali-Nev-Ha District 

(775) 379-5640 

D23.KC.LtG@gmail.com   
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Cheers: 
Start teaching these cheers 

to your members, so that 

we can show our Key Club 

pride at Fall Rally and 

District Convention: 
 

How do you feel? 
WE FEEL GOOD!  OH! 

WE FEEL SO GOOD! OH! 

WE FEEL FINE! 

ALL OF THE TIME! 

ABOOGA! ABOOGA! 

ABOOGA, BOOGA, 

BOOGA! 
 

We’ve got spirit 

WE’VE GOT SPIRIT,  

YES WE DO. 

WE’VE GOT SPIRIT, 

HOW ‘BOUT YOU?! 

WE’VE GOT SPIRIT,  

YES WE DO. 

WE’VE GOT SPIRIT, 

HOW ‘BOUT YOU?! 

 

Cali-Nev-Ha 

CALI-NEV-HA! 

CALI-NEV-HA! 

ABOOGA, BOOGA, 

BOOGA! 

HA, HA, HA! 

“Our character is what we do when we think no one is looking.” 

~George Eliot

Pediatric Trauma 

Prevention (PTP) Funds: 
 

If your club has fundraised for 

PTP, then please use the 

following information to send 

the money to the correct 

place: 
 

Send checks to: 

Key Club Fall Rally Donation 

8360 Red Oak Street #201 

Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91730 
  

Make checks payable to:  

"CNH Key Club" 
  

Under memo put:  

"Division 23 Key Club - PTP" 
 

If you plan on going to Fall Rally, 

please let me know, so that I have 

an official count for the bus.  

Remember to pay all fees on time.  

The sooner you pay, the more 

money you will save! ☺ 


